

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER I TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2023



YEAR 4 BAND PERFORMANCE

Today, our all of our Year 4 students performed a special concert for their parents and Year 3 students to celebrate a successful year of learning their instruments.

It is always exciting to see students learn a new instrument, and watch their musical development throughout the year.

Thank you to all Year 4 parents for supporting your child with their practice as they learn the language of music, and we hope to see many of them continue to play next year and participate in our co-curricular ensembles program. Thanks also to all of our professional music tutors, music staff, and Year 4 teachers for their assistance with the program too.

Well done Year 4!



Mr Byron MarkDirector of Ensembles